
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 8 

Ref: 8ENF-W 

CERTIFIED MAIL LETTER 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Bryan Kotl, Superintendant 
Lame Deer Public Schools 
PQ Box 96 
Lame Deer, MT 59043 

Dear Mr. Kolt: 

1595 Wynkoop Street 
DENVER, CO 80202-1129 

Phone 800-227-8917 
http://www.epa.govlregion08 

APR 0 3 1011 

Re: Administrative Order Closure 
Lame Deer Uigh School 
Public Water System 

2012 APR -3 PH 2: 30 

Docket No. SDWA-08-2010-0019 
PWS lD # 083090067 

This letter is to inroml you of the United States Env ironmental Protection Agency's (EPA) 
decision to close the Administrat ive Order (Order), issued to the Lame Deer High School publ ic 
water system on March 8, 2010. The EPA has determined that the Lame Deer High School public 
water supply system has complied with the terms of the Order and, therefore, we will close it at 
this time. 

Please be aware that the Lame Deer High School is still required to comply with the National 
Primary Drinking Water Regulations (drinking water regulations) , 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation 
of the drinking water regulations may result in a court-imposed injunction and/or penalties of up 
to $37,500 per day of violation. 

If you have any questions abollt this matter. please call Sienna Meredith at 406-457-5026. Thank 
you for resolving these issues. 

Sincerel 

'AJ~d£~ 
ulie A. DalSoglio, Director 

EPA Region 8 Montana Office 



cc: 
Wilbur Spang, Operator (via certified mail wI return receipt) 
Leroy Spang, President, Nonhern Cheyenne Tribe 
Charlene Alden, Environmental Director, Northern Cheyenne Tribe 
Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 
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